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Meals on Wheels volunteers sought 
(KLZA)-- The Falls  City Senior Center is in need of help with Meals on Wheels
deliveries. 

The meals are delivered between 10:30 a.m. and noon Monday through Friday in
 Falls City with the route taking about an hour.

While area organizations take turns delivering meals throughout the year,  Linda
Hardenberger with the Senior Center said they have no one currently lined up for
deliveries during the month of November.

There are two routes to be delivered each weekday. If you would like to volunteer
or learn more about the program which delivers hot meals to those that can't get
out and need a nutritious meal, please call Linda at 402-245-3871.  
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